10 June 2022 PPS Brakes Charity Walk



Penshurst Primary School

Winthorpe Road First Lane Hessle East Yorkshire HU13 9EX Tel: 01482 648808 Email: ppsoffice@hessleacademy.com

Hessle High School & Sixth Form College

Tranby House Heads Lane

Hessle East Yorkshire HU13 OJQ Tel: 01482 648604 Email: hhsoffice@hessleacademy.com Website: www.thehessleacademy.co.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

We have been given the opportunity to take part in a charity walk to support Brakes Charity.

This is a great opportunity to show the community that Penshurst Primary School contributes to safe and active travel, this is also part of our Modeshift Award for which we have achieved a Platinum Award.

The whole school will be taking part in the walking activity on Wednesday 22 June at 11.15am. Children will be walking down Winthorpe Road, Boothferry Road and then back down Penshurst Avenue and into the school.

Please find a voluntary sponsorship form <u>here</u>, please do not feel pressured to complete this form. Any completed forms should be returned to the school by Monday 13 June.

If you are happy for your child to take part in this activity, please complete and submit this form.

Yours faithfully

Mrs J Spencer Head of School























